
UNITED STATES NAVAL ACADEMY 
PARENTS’ CLUB OF NORTHEAST FLORIDA 

Welcome Aboard  
Class of 2023 

 
Please join us as we welcome the Class of 2023 incoming Midshipmen  
and their families for a Welcome Aboard celebration and luncheon  
generously donated by Mission BBQ.  
 
This will be a great opportunity to meet other USNA families, Midshipmen, 
alumni and Navy Officers.  They will be happy to share their experiences  
and answer questions about life at the Academy and in the fleet.       

Date:    Saturday, June 8, 2019 
 

Time:    10:00 AM—1:00 PM   
   *Base passes distributed at 9:45 AM in parking lot by Yorktown Gate*  
    
Location:   Officers’ Club at NAS JAX 
     Bldg.10, Mustin Road, 
     Jacksonville, FL   32212 
 

RSVP by May 25 to Kelly Root: kellykroot@aol.com 
 

Questions? Call Kelly at 904-349-7255 
 
Please include the following for each attendee with your reply: 
 

•    Full Name   
•    DL Number and State of Issue 
•    Birth Date 
•    Address 
•    Phone Number 
•    E-Mail 

 
If you have an incoming Plebe, NAPSter or Foundation Student, also include 
the following: 
    

•    Full Name 
•    USNA or NAPS Appointment 
•    High School 

 

Congratulations and we look forward to seeing you! 


